
From:  C. Stephen Grant <cstephengrant@gmail.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 08:55:41 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Millenium Project
 

Please do not approve this project to be built in Hollywood.  The structures are too high for the 
surrounding area, too large for the road/traffic infrastructure, too unresponsive to the housing 
requirements of residents.
This is a (literally) huge mistake.
C. Stephen Grant
Chem. Engineer, pHD (ret)From 1668350603030793581@xxx Tue Jun 02 01:58:40 +0000 2020


